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2020 CFANY Emerging Managers Summit
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December 16, 2020

Lance Zinman, global chair of Katten's Financial Markets and Funds practice, will participate in 
"Planning a Successful New Fund Launch" at 9:05 a.m. (ET) on Wednesday, December 16 during the 
2020 CFANY Emerging Managers Summit. Panelists of the virtual summit will discuss issues 
regarding the new post-COVID realities of starting and running a successful money management 
firm, and how firms are taking advantage of the opportunities and challenges of doing business in the 
post-COVID economy.

Learn more about the 2020 CFANY Emerging Managers Summit.

Watch a recording of the "Planning a Successful New Fund Launch" panel discussion.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Lance A. Zinman
+1.312.902.5212
lance.zinman@katten.com
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